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PRELIMINARY PLAT FOR PEBBLE CREEK MARKETPLACE
RECOMMENDATION:
Planning and Zoning Commission recommend to the City Council approval of the Preliminary Plat for Pebble
Creek Marketplace, subdividing 25.16 acres into 8 commercial lots located at the southwest corner of
McDowell Road and Pebblecreek Parkway, within the Pebble Creek Marketplace Planned Area Development
(PAD), subject to the following stipulations:

PURPOSE:
The applicant, I-10 & Pebble Creek, LLC, 2922 Eastwood, LLC and Winco Foods, LLC, all represented by
SCJ Alliance, is requesting approval of a preliminary plat for the Pebble Creek Marketplace to subdivide 25.16
acres into eight commercial lots for a commercial center anchored by a Winco Foods store, pursuant to the
Pebble Creek Marketplace Planned Area Development (PAD).  The lots will be accessed by way of two
driveways off of McDowell Road and two driveways off of PebbleCreek Parkway.  Staff finds that the
preliminary plat is consistent with the land use, zoning standards, and technical requirements of the City’s
Subdivision Regulations and the Pebble Creek Marketplace PAD. (Joe Schmitz, Long Range Planner)
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